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Comments: The scale and sensitive location of this proposed project warrants both a public comment extension
as well as a full environmental impact statement.

Developments along these proposed lines are far from environmentally benign. The public needs more time to
consider the details of this lease and contemplated "improvements," including wastewater treatment methods
and discharge with proposed alternatives, affects on the full range of wildlife species, including aquatics, and
potential loss of view scapes and aesthetic enjoyments.

Economic evaluations also warrant careful consideration by independent contractors. The face of the proposal
offers my immediate reaction as a "public taking" to benefit the "moneyed classes" - those financially able to
enjoy these proposed comforts and amenities at the threshold of the Bob Marshall Wilderness.

Please consider these comments respectfully submitted.

Paul J. Driscoll



